
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This coming week is concert week here at JMS. Orchestra will perform on Monday, Chorus on 

Tuesday, and band on Thursday. All concerts will begin at 6:30. We will hold a brief PTA 

meeting before the Chorus concert on Tuesday. The meeting will begin at 6:15. 

 

The deadline for the GCS STAMP Camp has been extended. This is an exciting opportunity for 

our 7th and 8th grade students The camp will take place June 17-20. STAMP Camp, in 

partnership with GTCC and GCS, exposes students to technical career skills and local advanced 

manufacturing employers in the Triad area.  Students will choose from 3 possible tracks when 

applying to STAMP Camp: Welding, Machining, or Megatronic-electronics.  The camp is free 

and includes instruction, materials, lunch, t-shirt, and transportation to GTCC's new CAM 

building near Jamestown. I have also attached a flier to this week’s Weekly Update email.  

 

I would like to remind our families that students should not enter the building with breakfast 

items from outside restaurants. Breakfast is available in the classroom for all students free of 

charge. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!!! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


